Young AmeriTowne

Date:  
March 25th, 2009
Time: 
8:45-1:00

Place:
Young Americans Bank



3550 E. First Avenue  (1st Avenue & Monroe)


Denver, CO  80206

Cost:

$20 per student


Fees need to be paid by the second training session (make checks payable APS). 

Ages:
4th - 6th graders 

(4th graders may participate only if they are performing at a 5th grade math level and 7th graders may attend, but may find that it is not challenging for them and may easily get bored)
_____________________________________________________________________________________________________________________
If you have never heard of Ameritowne before, it is a hands-on lesson in free enterprise that provides students the opportunity to run their own life-like town.  It focuses on teaching children about economics, banking, money management, government and communications.       

Ameritowne is a one day (4 hour) field trip, but there is a lot of training involved in order to prepare for that day.  The training sessions are required in order to participate and will teach the students words like “supply,” “demand,” withdraw,” “deposit,’ “investment,” and “budget”.  Students apply and interview for jobs, learn how to behave during a job interview, and actually experience one.  They will be trained for the job that they will hold in Ameritowne.  They will discover ways to save and handle money to make it work for them and they will become experts in writing checks and keeping track of them.  They will also elect a mayor and judge, create laws, and manage bank accounts.  It is very important that students attend all the training sessions.  
Training sessions schedule:
DATE:




TIME:


January 28, 2009


10:00-1:00pm

February  4,  2009


10:00-1:00pm


February 11, 2009


10:00-1:00pm
February 18, 2009


10:00-1:00pm

February 25, 2009


10:00-1:00pm
March   4, 2009



10:00-1:00pm
March 11, 2009



10:00-1:00pm
All training sessions will be held at:
Fellowship Community Church





6263 S. Parker Road  Centennial, CO  80016





(Approximately ½ mile north of Arapahoe on Parker Rd.)
I know that there is a lot of time and work involved in preparing for Ameritowne, but it is such a wonderful opportunity to be able to be a part of this.  Each year there are over 500 schools that are not able to participate in Ameritowne because the waiting list is so long.  As homeschoolers we are excluded from programs like this because we are not part of a school, so I encourage you to take advantage of this opportunity.  I know that your schedules are full and life is busy, but I guarantee it will be worth everything you put into it. 
If you would like more information on Ameritowne please visit their website at www.yacenter.org 
Please have your child bring a water bottle and a lunch to each training session.  Thanks!
If you would like your child to participate in Ameritowne please email me your child’s name and your contact information.  Thanks! 

Renee Rodriguez

orchardoptions@yahoo.com
720-951-2897
 

